
 

 

Date: 07 November 2024 
 
 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP 195 /2024 - APPOINTMENT OF SERVICE PROVIDER TO 

RENDER PHYSICAL SECURITY SERVICES AT THE INDEPENDENT POWER 

PRODUCERS’ OFFICE FOR 3 YEARS. 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

Thank you for submitting your proposal for the tender referenced above. We regret to inform 

you that the Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) has decided to cancel this tender. 

 

Following the compulsory briefing session, several changes to the tender specifications were 

identified, and DBSA has opted to incorporate these adjustments and address the concerns 

raised during the session. As a result, the tender is being cancelled. Please note that the 

tender will be re-advertised, and we encourage you to monitor the DBSA website for the 

updated version. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. For any queries, kindly 

contact Nompumelelo Khumalo at nompumelelok2@dbsa.org. 

 

The DBSA values your interest in this tender and invites you to participate in future tender 

opportunities as they arise. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________________ 

Vusi Kunene 

Acting Head SCM_Lending 

Date:  ……………… 
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